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GOVERNODR

March 30, 2007

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 409

Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Sirs and Mesdames:
In accordance with the provisions of Article V, Section 6, of the Hawai‘i
State Constitution, I have the honor to submit herewith for your consideration and

confirmation, the following nomination to the Board of Directors of the Hawai'i
Strategic Development Corporation:

Glenn S. Yamada

Term to Expire: 6/30/2011

Sincereiy,

LINDA LINGL



